
 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I worked with Don Chepsworth for 3 years. We worked in close proximity for that time and I can attest 

to Don’s punctuality and attendance. 

We were sorry to see him go but I am fairly certain he will be back soon. 

 

Yours sincerely 

John Williams 

HM Prison Service 

 


